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Draft Use of Footpaths for Alfresco Dining Policy This is a very simple submission 
as a self confessed coffee drinker and regular patron of Cafe 131 in Methven. 

There is nothing more enjoyable than sitting outside on a sunny day enjoying the 

world going past. There are currently tables and seats against the building which 

works well. Some twenty years ago there was a central Methven footpath 

redevelopment and the footpath was widened out past the verandah posts of the 
Cafe and creating another space for alfresco dining. My submission is that there 

should be a provision for alfresco dining away from the building and the erection 

of suitable wind/safety barriers as is similar to some in Ashburton. I do not wish to 

appear before any hearing and realise that this is up to the cafe business owner 

and the landlord but there should be the opportunity to use this space. It works. 
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